
M A N D A T O R Y  

M E E T I N G  F O R  

F I R S T  

Y E A R   E E B L  

S T U D E N T S
This meeting is an

opportunity for all first

year students to receive

important information

regarding enrolment,

courses, exams and

procedures to follow

during the next two

years of study at the

University of Rome Tor

Vergata.

MEETING FOR 
NEW EEBL 
STUDENTS
2  OCTOBER  AT  1 1 .00  AM    

 SALA  DEL  CONS IGL IO ,  BUILD ING  B ,

I I  FLOOR

SAVE  THE  DATE !  DON 'T  BE  LATE !

R U L E S  

 

R E Q U I R E M E N T S  

 

P R O C E D U R E S


